## NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

## **Land Use Board**

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regularly scheduled Land Use Board meeting for Thursday, September 11, 2025, has been CANCELLED due to lack of agenda items.

The next regularly scheduled Land Use Board meeting will be held on **Thursday, October 9, 2025,** at **7:00 PM** at the **Hardwick Municipal Building**.

Any questions regarding this cancellation may be directed to Kristin Shipps at clerk@hardwick-nj.us.

Posted: September 4, 2025

By: Kristin Shipps, Municipal Clerk

This notice is posted in accordance with applicable open meeting laws and municipal requirements.